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St Levan Primary School

    where all children SHINE…for life

The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD      

Tel:  01736 810486 

4th March 2019
Dear Parents/Carers
World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 2019 – Let’s Share A Story
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 7th March 2019, and we would like to invite you to join us in helping your child to make the most of this special occasion. 

World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and reading, especially for children. To help get them started on their reading journey. Please find attached a £1 World Book Day Book Token that can either be exchanged for one of TEN special £1 World Book Day books or used to get £1 off any book costing £2.99 or more. You can find out more about the books at worldbookday.com/books.

On Thursday all children are invited to dress up as characters from a favourite book, and to bring in a favourite book with them to share with the rest of the class.
Children are also invited to take part in creating a ‘Book in a Box’ by creating a shoe box filled with items that are associated with a favourite book.
Throughout the day there will be themed activities linked to favourite books and we will also be taking part in D.E.A.R (Drop Everything And Read).
You can join us in building your child’s enthusiasm for books well beyond World Book Day by reading together regularly and joining your local library if you are not yet members. For more information about World Book Day and ideas on sharing books at home, visit worldbookday.com.

Children are never too young to start their journey with books, and the benefits of reading are enormous—so we hope, like us, you will use World Book Day to celebrate it with your child.
Yours sincerely

Kathryn Carter
Headteacher

e-mail: secretary@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk  Website: www.st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk

